. LEVELY:

your teaching with OCETFO

Friday, March 28, 2025 | 8:30 a.m.

Featuring Heshma Sauiam, founder of Girls Who Code
“Girls Who Code is an international non-
profit organization working to close the

gender gap in technology by teaching computer
' science, bravery, and sisterhood”

< Dozens of workshops to boost your professional learning
< Networking opportunities with fellow OCOSB educators

W Weeklyprizes for participating in surveys and trivia

W In-person field trips to local venues, OR...

</ Stay comfy and cozy in your own home with virtual work shops

For more information, contact

Ortawa Carleton ‘r

ETFO

Anuka Dey & Alex Derry




